Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Accountancy
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
61H1-20.0098: Standards for Business Valuations

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 33, No. 46, November 16, 2007 issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly.
The correction is as follows:

The document that was entitled “Issues Statement on Standards for Valuation Services No. 1” is correctly entitled “Statement on Standards for Valuation Services No. 1.”

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Veloria Kelly, Division Director, Board of Accountancy, 240 N. W. 76th Dr., Suite A, Gainesville, Florida 32607
